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February 19, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: 2015 IRM4 Rates Application, Reply Submission 
 Rate Zones: Chatham-Kent; Strathroy, Mount Brydges & Parkhill; Dutton; and Newbury 

Board File No.: EB-2014-0064 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
In accordance with the Notice of Application and Written Hearing, Entegrus has reviewed the 
submissions of Board Staff and Vulnerable Energy Consumer Coalition (“VECC”).  Entegrus notes that 
Board Staff and VECC have no issue with the Application.  
 
Entegrus has no further submissions and thanks Board Staff and VECC for their assistance in this 
Application. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (519) 352-6300 Ext 
243, or via email at andrya.eagen@entegrus.com. 
 
Regards, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Andrya Eagen 
Senior Regulatory Specialist 
Phone: 519-352-6300 Ext 243 
Email: andrya.eagen@entegrus.com 
 
 
cc:  Stephen Vetsis, Ontario Energy Board 

Dan Charron, Entegrus, VP Engineering & Asset Management 
 Chris Cowell, Entegrus, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer & VP Administration 
 David Ferguson, Entegrus, Director of Regulatory & Human Resources  
 Michael Janigan, Counsel for VECC 
 Shelley Grice, Consultant for VECC 
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